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SAVE OUR STOCKBRIDGE 

 

UPDATE 

 

We hope you are all keeping well in these difficult and 

anxious times. 

 

Proposed Development on Houghton Road 

The three Parish Councils of Stockbridge, Houghton and 

Longstock have all agreed that the way forward, as regards 

the proposed development being put forward by promoters 

(Obsidian Strategic) on behalf of the Busk Family Trust, is for 

all three parishes to meet together at a public meeting with 

the promoters. This idea has been put to Obsidian Strategic  

but with no response thus far.  Obviously there can be no 

public meeting while we are all being encouraged to stay at 

home and so the SOS committee will remain on watch just in 

case any planning application about the development is made 

to TVBC in the meantime. 

 

Annual Parish Meeting 

You will not be surprised to learn that this meeting, which 

was due to take place on 23rd April, has been cancelled. 

 



 

Response to Covid-19 in Stockbridge 

We thoroughly support the present initiative by the local 

group (of whom 3 are members of the SOS committee) to 

support anyone in Stockbridge who may need help over the 

forthcoming weeks.  We thank them all on your behalf. 

 

Keep well and we will be in touch again when there is 

anything to report. 

 

      Jean Boney 

      Chair of SOS 

      23rd March 2020 

       

 

 

        


